
JSE Weekly Newsletter
October 26 - October 30

Dress Like Your Favorite Book Character
On Friday, October 30th, students and staff are invited to dress like
their favorite book character. Please leave the actual book at home
and let your friends try to guess who you are!

Adventure Club News
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JSE BOOK FAIR COMING SOON! SEE BELOW FOR DETAILS!

Adventure Club will be open on November 25th until 4:00 and closed on November 26th and 27th.
Sign up for the November 25th date will begin on November 2nd and end on November 13th. Forms
will be available in Adventure Club.

Changes to Instructional Method
The next opportunity to notify us of a desire to switch instructional options is by noon on December
15th. Those changing at this time would begin their new method of instruction upon return from
winter break, (January 5th).

Families are limited to changing instructional options to one switch for the entire school year. Please
call the o�ce at 865-983-8551 if you plan to switch.

Below are the most recent documents regarding Covid from the
MCS district.
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Ways to Help Your School:

https://smile.amazon.com/

